
 

                                                

 

 
 

     March 28, 2022   

 

To:  Budget and Finance Committee           202200817  

 

From:  John P. Curp, Interim City Manager 

 

Subject: Presentation – Cincinnati Parks Department: 2023 Urban Forestry Special 

Assessment 

 

On behalf of the Cincinnati Parks Department, attached is the 2023 Urban Forestry Special 

Assessment presentation for the Budget and Finance Committee meeting on March 28, 2022.   

 

 

 

cc:  John Neyer, Interim Director of Parks  

      Robin O. Hunt, Supervisor of Urban Forestry  

      William “Billy” Weber, Assistant City Manager 

      Andrew Dudas, Budget Director 

 

  


